UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting August 29, 1977 4:00 P.M. Dean's Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: J. Ellis, Martinez, W. Ellis, Stelzner, Simson, Romero, Teitelbaum, Kovnat, Desiderio, Gonzales, Winograd, Occhialino, Schwartz, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Fink, MacPherson, Montez, Goldberg, Hart.

- 1. The minutes of August 22 were approved.
- 2. The petition of Kenneth J. Romero requesting that he have until September 15 to present evidence that he had completed all work for his undergraduate degree was denied with the result that Mr. Romero will not be allowed to register for law classes until he presents evidence that he has completed his Baccalaureate Degree requirements.
- 3. The petition of Juan $R.\ A.\ Valencia$ to remain in the School on probation was granted.
- 4. The dean announced that two computer terminals would be installed in the Law School so that the Computer Aided Exercises in Legal Education available on the University of Minnesota mainframe could be used.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Frederick M. Hart

Dean